
   
 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OVCAR Advisory 048 – Uniform 
 
 
For the First Semester, School Year 2022-2023, wearing of uniforms shall be made optional and 
subject to availability of supplies for both College and Senior High School. 
 
Policy on dress code as found in the Student Handbook shall be followed. Assigned personnel will 
be on campus to guide our students. 
 
For the Second Semester, School Year 2022-2023, the uniform policy shall be implemented. To 
note, 
 
 (1) Schedules for the wearing of class, PE, and corporate uniforms/attires shall be followed for 
students and pupils coming inside the campus 
 
(2) Wash day shall continue to be observed on Wednesdays and Saturdays for College and for 
identified dates for SHS. 
 
(3) Fourth year (even if not graduating) and graduating college students are exempted from wearing 
uniforms. 
 
 


